
Welcome Back
It has been a fabulous first week back 
after the Easter holiday. The children have 
all settled back into school life very well, 
and they are progressing in their lessons.

It has also been a pleasant surprise 
to welcome the back the sun with the       
children all enjoying their playtimes on the 
field.

Summer Term Topics
In Acorns our topic is ‘Hoorah! Let’s go 
on Holiday!’ We will be learning about 
how holidays have changed over time,          
exploring different countries and writing 
postcards and brochures.
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SATs Week
Assessment week for both Year 2 and 
Year 6 pupils is fast approaching and the 
children are working very hard towards 
these.

The Year 6 pupils are working on           
revision activities every morning ahead of 
the tests. Year 6 SATs week will be from 
May 14th to May 18th. The Year 2 pupils 
will begin their assessments on week    
beginning May 21st.Summer Clothing

As the sun has made a very welcomed 
appearance this week, can we please 
remind parents to send in hats and sun 
cream, labelled with a name for the chil-
dren if required. 

Please ensure children come into school 
with sun cream on which can then be 
topped up during the day.
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Mr. Spicer’s Riddle
		  What five letter word becomes 	
		  shorter when you add two 		
		  letters to it?
		
Last week’s answer: Tilly - “there are four 
OTHER dogs on the farm” 

Upcoming Events

There are several events coming 
up.These include:

Thursday 26th April - Year 5 and 6 
Residential Information Evening

Residential Meeting
The Information Evening for the Year 5 
and 6 Residential Trip will take place on 
Thursday 26th April, from 3.30pm
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New Website
Our new school website can be found at:              
www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk.  

Over Easter, several areas of the website 
were updated. Some documents were   
replaced and staff will be adding more 
documents and photos over the coming 
weeks so keep an eye out!

Breakfast Club
From Monday 30th April, Breakfast Club 
will be run by teaching staff whilst we un-
dergo recruitment. 

Could we therefore please ask you that 
you book sessions in advance to ensure 
that someone is there to welcome your 
child?

If you are interested in becoming our 
Breakfast Club leader then please come 
in and speak to Miss Hamilton and she 
will explain how to apply.




